
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 273 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 16 June 2021 

 

 



Concerned about the environmental and health impact of the tunnel construction on homes and 
schools in the area. I am a mother of two young children with concerns for their health and 
safety 


